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PRELIMINARY NOTICE 
Food and bar vendors for  

2025 Tasting Australia presented by RAA Travel  
 

Invitation to attend the 2024 event 

 
Tasting Australia is Australia’s premier eating and drinking festival. 
 
The South Australian Tourism Commission will commence an expression of interest 
process from the conclusion of this years event to appoint vendors for food stalls and 
the public bars at the event hub, Town Square in Victoria Square / Tarntanyangga, in 
2025.  
 
The 2024 event will be staged from 3 to 12 May 2024 with opening hours from 11am 
each day and closing at 9pm on Sundays to Wednesdays, 11pm on Thursday and 
midnight on Fridays and Saturdays. 
 
The following is a brief guide to the required vendors for the 2025 Tasting Australia 
presented by RAA Travel, however, the list is not exhaustive nor in order of priority.  
The South Australian Tourism Commission reserves the right to award to one or 
more vendors. 
 

Category Description 

Bar Vendor 

The provision of public bars in the 
Tasting Australia hub, Town Square. 
This includes liaising with SATC and its 
contractors to source and sell 
beverages to the public throughout the 
event.  

Food Vendors 

Public food vendors are central to a visit 
to the Town Square. Food vendors 
have the ability to submit an application 
to take part in Tasting Australia. Food 
vendors should provide a quality 
offering in line with the Tasting Australia 
ethos of quality, local produce. The 
offering should also be at an accessible 
price point.   

 
More detailed scopes of works will be provided within the application documentation. 
It is anticipated that some projects will commence from May 2024 onwards. 
 
Those interested parties are encouraged to visit Town Square at the 2024 Tasting 
Australia, to obtain a greater understanding of the event and scope of requirements in 
order to be better placed when applying for the proposed opportunity. Public 
attendance at Town Square is free. 
 
 
 


